ELECTION EBLAST 10.5.2023

NOMINATIONS ARE CLOSED. When available, candidate bios and videos will be
posted on the Election website page. We will announce in a future eblast when the
information is posted. (Board Election Information). Here are the candidates:

Stephen Lewis Voting group 1, two-year term
Mike Dorr Voting group 1, two-year term
Robert Browne Voting group 1, two-year term
Nancy Wilson  At-Large, one-year term

Janet Skaggs and Craig Cunningham have decided to not run for re-election.

VOTING OPENS ON OCTOBER 18. For households with an email address on file
with Eagle Crest Management, you will receive an electronic ballot at your primary
email address on file with ECM. Instructions on that ballot will indicate how to vote
via email. Households without an email on file, will receive their ballot in the mail
and vote by phone.

IS ELECTRONIC VOTING SAFE? Could someone find a way to vote twice?
Simply Voting has extensive experience with elections for over 2,500 organizations
in 58 countries including many Homeowner Associations like ours. Simply Voting
provides a secure code for each voting lot. Once that code is used to vote, their
system will not allow another vote for that lot. There are a few instances where a
single owner owns and pays dues for more than one voting lot. That owner will
receive a separate code for each lot.


https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/ridgeowners.org/association-info/board-election-information/__;!!FOfmI8qiWcWBHqypJtzENF0!35pIkLxtQOo4A9SVvlMzjgeUnrPBkd2O8F1tQIGpFckXhEoqrCxlyiyyIJip6UegR0cYogtpQX-4xW3H1bhmnzkMQPU$

